Aug 19, 2021

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

Open houses are just around the corner! We are excited to welcome students and families into
our buildings. We’d like to remind everyone that most staff have not been able to access their
buildings all summer due to construction. Tomorrow will be the first day a lot of teachers will be
accessing their classrooms for the first time since school was let out. While the benefits of
construction are great for our community, please keep in mind our staff are doing the best they
can with the time they are given. Rest assured, buildings will be safe and ready for families next
week. We look forward to a great school year. Go Scots!

Sincerely,

CCS Administration



Hashtags for FB: #calpride, #caltradition, #ccsbondupdates
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